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Dear Commander Eichenlaub, AP  
 
I am pleased to inform you that the District 11 bylaws, adopted by the membership on April 21, 2018  
are approved as of May 07, 2018 by the undersigned on behalf of the Committee on Rules.  The 
bylaws become effective upon this formal approval. 
 
I am returning to you by e-mail, together with this letter, one copy of the signed certification page 
printed on the back of the bylaws cover, and a printable copy of the approved bylaws. 
 
Please be sure that your membership is notified that the revised bylaws have been approved and 
become effective as of May 07, 2018. 
 
I have sent an electronic copy of your new bylaws for a permanent record at USPS Headquarters and 
will have your new bylaws posted and available for inspection on-line through the USPS web site and 
the Rules home page. 
 
On behalf of the Committee, we extend our thanks to you and your district for the extra effort in 
updating your bylaws. 
 
If I can be of any additional help, in any respect, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Harold W. Howard 
P/D/Lt/C Harold W. Howard, SN 
Member, USPS Committee on Rules 
 
  
 


